
 

 

3.45pm  Registration 
 
4.00pm  Introduction 
  Dr Jodi Glading, Deputy Chief Medical Officer, DHHS 

 
4.05pm  Unexpected Death - What Now? Presented by;   
  Dr Jodi Glading, Deputy Chief Medical Officer, DHHS 
  Rod Chandler, Coroner, Magistrate Court of Tasmania 

Constable Katie Luck, Coroner's Associate 
David Penn, Chair of Tasmania Regional Committee, RACS 

 
5.05pm  Conducting effective M&M meetings  
  Stephen J.S. Brough, Consultant Urological Surgeon, RACS 
 
5.25pm  Comparison of the VASM data with coronial outcomes 
  Mr Philip McCahy, VASM Clinical Director, RACS 
  

 
5.45pm   Summary and conclusion 
  Dr Jodi Glading, Deputy Chief Medical Officer, DHHS 
   
6.00pm  Close 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Registrations: Open until 8 July 2018, please 
register via: 
 
TASM – Lisa.Lynch@surgeons.org 
(03) 6223 8848 
 
VASM – vasm@surgeons.org 
(03) 9249 1154 

Aim: A free event jointly presented by the 
Tasmanian Audit of Surgical Mortality, the Victorian 
Audit of Surgical Mortality, Tasmanian Department 
of Health, Safer Care Victoria and the Magistrates 
Court of Tasmania.  
 
Mortality reviews are designed as investigative 
tools, educational sources and to highlight system 
and process errors in the management of patients 
identifying clinical events that led to the death of a 
patient.  
 
CME/CPD: Approved by the Royal Australasian 
College of Surgeons. 1 point per hour, maximum 2 
points in category 4. 
 
Registrants:  May include Fellows, IMGs, Medical 
students, Anaesthetists, nurses, researchers, 
clinical governance stakeholders, quality assurance 
associates and clinicians. 

Free Seminar 

Unexpected Death - What Now? 

Free Seminar, 12 July 2018, 4-6pm  
Launceston General Hospital, Lecture theatre 
Launceston, Tasmania 
 


